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Murata 23-19 Well
Section 19: NE/4SW/4
Echeverria 23-2 Well
Section 2: NE/4SW/4
Weld County, Colorado

Dear Mr. Hein:
Attempts have béen made to cohtéct you by phone regarding the reseeding of the two captioned locations. To date
there has been no response to the telephone messages.

North American Resources Company (NARCO) would like to discuss this matter with you and would appreciate
your input on the preparation of the sites for the reseeding process.

Should you desire to discuss this matter with a NARCO representative, please contact Dan Nelson at (970)
396-1677.

Should there be no response from you regarding this matter within 30 days from the date of this letter, then NARCO
will consider the issue closed and that you have decided that both sites are not in need of reseeding.

Again, NARCO desires to work with you on this issue should you find the reseeding necessary.

Sincerely,

NORTH AMERICAN RECOURCES COMPANY
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Kathryn patrick
Landman
cc:- . Leon Hinton

Dan Nelson : . e
I/C:lorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission

1700 Broadway e Suite 2000 « Denver, Colorado 80290
Telephone: 303-861-9183



